
Notice 
The ICR Sanitary District is seeking candidates to fill a volunteer position 

on its Governing Board.  The position is an elected position, up next for 

election in November, 2020.  Candidates may apply by completing an 

application available at https://www.icrsd.net.  Questions may be referred to 

Bob Busch at 713-0548.  Applications must be submitted by 5:00 pm, 

December 14, 2018. 

 

https://www.icrsd.net/

